
Proposed extension to the existing Meadow View play area (S106 
funds) 
Following completion of the public consultation exercise earlier this 
year, all the comments were carefully considered by the Parish 
Council and the decision was made to proceed. 
 
The next step is to apply for planning permission from East 
Staffordshire Borough Council and the Parish Council has sought 
professional planning support in preparing the necessary 
documentation and associated plans to submit the planning 
application. 
 
 
Parish Council meetings 
Meetings start at 7.30pm and are open to the public. 
 
The agenda for each meeting can be found on the Parish Council’s 
website and Facebook page and on noticeboards during the week 
before the meeting is held.  
 
Should you wish to ask the Parish Council any questions or raise any 
points with us, 15 minutes at the beginning of each meeting are set 
aside for you to do so. 

 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 14th November 2022 – Parish Council meeting 
Monday 12th December 2022 – Parish Council meeting 

Monday 9th January 2023 – Parish Council meeting 
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Winter 2022 
 
Youth Representative 
The Parish Council was pleased recently to welcome a Youth 
Representative who is working with Parish Councillors to encourage 
another de Ferrers student to join them on the Parish Council. 
 
Councillors are pleased that our Youth Representative is embracing 
their responsibilities and that they are happy to bring suggestions 
to the Parish Council for consideration. 
 
 
Platinum Orchard 
The Parish Council gratefully accepted an offer of an additional four 
Plum trees to be planted on the Platinum Orchard. 
 
The original trees have taken well and in time all the trees will 
provide a source of fruit which can be picked free of charge by 
residents. 
 
 
Jubilee Orchard 
The trees on the Jubilee Orchard are producing a lot of produce it 
this year and residents are encouraged to go along and take fruit for 
your own use free of charge. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 


